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Our residency at the Residenzzentrum tanz+ in September 2021 offered us an ideal working 
environment for the design and testing phase for a new production. We were able to work in a 
concentrated and productive way in the bright and large studio. The environment of the 
Residenzzentrum tanz+ is quiet and secluded, which makes it easy to concentrate and focus. The 
two studios are great and well-equipped workspaces with a wonderful view of the Limmat. 
 
The use of the guest house and bicycles provided has made our dancers feel very much at home 
during the residency. This is also a very valuable support that saved us travel costs and contributed 
to a good rest after intensive rehearsals. The team supported us well including communication of the 
show on 26.9.2021 at 5pm (with a Covid certificate). It was exciting for us to share our work in this 
way with an audience in Baden that was not yet familiar with our work. 
 
We are grateful for the opportunity and would be happy to return in the future. The spaces would also 
lend themselves to the development of a full-scale production. The use of these spaces by artists is 
certainly very meaningful and very helpful. It would be nice if the place could continue to grow so that 
dance practitioners, cultural practitioners and people interested in culture can exchange and 
strengthen themselves. 
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